From: Dean of the Graduate Division
To: "GRADCOORDS-L@ucsd.edu"
Cc: Dean of the Graduate Division

Subject: FAQ re: Graduate Student Housing Rates
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 9:10:35 AM
Attachments: NEW FAQ for Academics.pdf

April 8, 2021

TO: GRADUATE COORDINATORS

FR: JAMES ANTONY, Dean of The Graduate Division

SUBJ: FAQ re: Graduate Student Housing Rates

Dear Graduate Coordinators,

Last month, HDH introduced a new pricing strategy for graduate housing. Since then, the CFO and HDH have instituted broad exceptions, which you likely read about in their campus-wide announcement.

HDH is an auxiliary enterprise, and therefore, self-supporting. The new pricing will bring the graduate housing budget back into balance over the coming decade. HDH has asked for assistance in broadly distributing the attached document. This document will assist you in answering questions from students about the changes to rental rates. <u>Additional FAQs are on the Graduate and Family Housing website.</u>

If you have any questions please reach out to gradfamilyhousing@ucsd.edu.

